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Effective Immediately, All Michigan Libraries to Remain Closed to
the Public Through May 28, 2020

April 30, 2020

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY - LIBRARIES TO REMAIN CLOSED THROUGH MAY 28, 2020.

On Thursday, April 30, Governor Gretchen Whitmer signed Executive Order 2020-69 which
extends her previous order that temporarily closes certain places of public accommodation such
as libraries, theaters, bars, casinos and more.

Read Executive Order 2020-69

This information sheet provided by the Library of Michigan contains details on the recent
Executive Order 2020-69 and how it, in conjunction with EO 2020-59 (Stay at Home Order) and
EO 2020-48 (Virtual Public Meetings) may affect library activities.

Please note that this document is only for research and information and is not to be considered
legal advice. Libraries with questions or concerns regarding how executive orders may affect
their operations should consult their attorney for advice.
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